Dear Winnetka Bible Church Family -

As you probably know by now, the White House has extended the coronavirus
guidelines for the United States from March 31 to April 30. We are expecting state and
local guidance to reflect this timeline, as well.

Given this guidance, we have decided to extend the suspension of all in-person
activities for WBC through April 30th. We know that this will likely be disappointing
news, especially with Easter coming in a couple weeks. Nonetheless, we will continue
to support a weekly worship service via the Internet, including special services on Good
Friday and Easter Sunday. We hope that you will continue to join with us via the
Internet, and with your families in your homes, to worship Our Risen Savior together!

Please also be aware that there are a number of other formal and informal web-based
gatherings taking shape, so please continue to read the weekly newsletters and other
communications for more details. We will continue to monitor the public health situation
carefully and provide updates on our website as needed.

Please let us know if you have any special needs or prayer requests by sending us a
note at frontdesk@whbc.org or submitting your request here: http://wbc.org/contact-us/ .
We would also love to hear about how your Worship At-Home experience has been,
and if something in particular has been a blessing to you. Whether it's a prayer request,
a praise or a picture of your family worshipping at home, we'd love to hear from you!

May the Word and the presence of Christ dwell richly in you and in your homes,
especially as we approach Easter together.

Signed,
Pastor Keith Doyle and Elder Louis Kolssak
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